
Open house at Austin’s House
Austin’s House is having an open house May 21 from 11am-3pm.

Austin’s House is located at 3589 North Sunridge Drive in
Minden just one half mile east from the intersection of 395
and Jack’s Valley Road.

Food donations are greatly appreciated but not required to
attend the open house.

Austin’s House is the only emergency children’s shelter in
rural Northern Nevada. The children are placed at Austin’s
House after being removed from their homes due to abuse or
neglect. These children have no place else to go. Austin’s
House provides the basic living necessities including proper
nutrition,  hygiene,  rest,  nurturing,  recreation,
companionship,  education,  and  life  skills  training.

For more information, call (775) 267.6711.
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